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Comments: As a lifelong resident, recreator and hunter in the Telluride region, I am writing to support the

proposed TMC trails plan. More specifically, I think a special focus should lie on studying the feasibility of the

Illium Flume Trail and the South Side Perimeter Trail, as they offer an entirely new form of accessing different

trail systems on a non-motorized path (and in my opinion offer the most value for the cost). Obviously, the NEPA

process will address wildlife impacts/corridors of these proposed trails, but as long as those impacts are

minimized and/or properly addressed/studied, I am in favor of all proposed trails. 


